
Welcome to another edition of Kids Rock!

I'm looking forward to Christmas and having a good break.
We have already started making our decorations and are
excited about decorating the classroom in the next couple of
weeks.

We have enjoyed learning about the railways in History and
we made posters to encourage people to come to Whitwell
because it's good and fun. 

Ivy - Year 3

With the weather getting
colder - remember to 
bring coats, hats and 
gloves!

Kids Rock!




The Rowans are testing their materials to build an Anderson
shelter. They used force meters with weights to determine
whether their shelter would withstand different pressures
applied depending on their chosen material. 

Testing ... testing!Testing ... testing!Testing ... testing!



In Silver Birches, we have been learning all about the
railways and how they have affected people's lives. We have
recently investigated how the railway was advertised to
entice people to use it as a mode of transport when going to
the beach. 
We created our own posters and slogans to advertise a new
railway station built in Whitwell. We had to think about all
the things Whitwell had to offer and write a short slogan to
make people think to take the train.

Transforming TrainsTransforming TrainsTransforming Trains



Oaks class have been
considering how we can
make healthy choices to
keep our bodies
functioning well. 

The children have
created some great
posters to explain their
understanding of the
negative impacts of
smoking. 

Information postersInformation postersInformation posters



Outside in the garden, the children listened to the book
'Where the Wild Things Are' by Maurice Sendak. They were
then sent to create their own crowns, using leaves and other
natural objects they could find, so that they could be the
Kings of the Wild Things.
They were asked what else they could be the rulers of. There
were some interesting replies 😊 :

Eli: King of the Earth
Reggie: King of the Castle
Logan: King of the Moon
Leuna: Queen of Puppies
Sophia: Queen of Sellotape!
Ronnie: King of the Wind
Oscar: King of the Water
Hughie: King of Motorbikes
Jonty: The King of Underwater Swimming Diving Looking for
Swimming Animals

Ruler of the Wild ThingsRuler of the Wild ThingsRuler of the Wild Things



EventsEventsEvents
Have you seen our events page? We run a series of events
across the school year such as coffee mornings, parent drop-in
sessions, workshops and open classrooms to name a few. 
These events are for parents and pupils so why not check them
out!



If you are in Willows or Rowans you can have some fruit at
break time which is provided by the school. 

If you wish to bring in your own snack you are welcome to.
Suitable snacks are fruit and vegetables :) 

Have you spotted yourself or your work in this weeks
newsletter? Don't forget to tell your class teacher and
receive your gold card! Well done!

10 gold cards = a golden ticket!

RemindersRemindersReminders


